
HIERARCHS  OF  THE  MOSCOW
PATRIARCHATE  VISIT  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On  Monday  afternoon,  January  22/  February  3,  2019,  two
Hierarchs of the Moscow Patriarchate with a group of pilgrims
visited the Patriarchate, and were received by His Beatitude
our  Father  and  Patriarch  of  Jerusalem  Theophilos.  His
Beatitude spoke to them on the spiritual help they may draw
from their pilgrimage in the Holy Land and the Patriarchate.

From Secretariat-General

 

 

https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/blog/2019/02/04/hierarchs-of-the-moscow-patriarchate-visit-the-patriarchate/
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/blog/2019/02/04/hierarchs-of-the-moscow-patriarchate-visit-the-patriarchate/
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/blog/2019/02/04/hierarchs-of-the-moscow-patriarchate-visit-the-patriarchate/

